
 
 

Kids Lunch Club is back for summer 2023!  All area children and youth (18 and under) are invited to 
pick up a free “Grab and Go” style lunch on weekdays throughout the summer.  This summer the 
Kids Lunch Club is expanding and will not only be providing great lunches, but will also provide a 

variety of activities for student and family engagement.  Stay tuned for more information about 
awesome events coming up this summer at Kids Lunch Club (events will be shared on the Kids 

Lunch Club, John Cline, and Carrie Lee Facebook Pages and via Decorah Now). 
 
Lunch Distribution Schedule and Locations  
*1 lunch per child/youth and child/youth must be present at pick up 

• Weekdays from June 6-August 11 (No Distribution on the 4th of July or Nordic Fest Friday - July 28) 
• Monday – Friday at Freeport Park from 12:15-12:30 
• Monday – Friday at John Cline Elementary School from 12:45-1:15 
• Can’t make it during the day to pick up lunches?  Stop by the Decorah UCC (209 W 

Broadway) on Wednesday evenings from 6-6:30pm to pick up lunches for the rest of the 
week.   

 
Interested in supporting Kids Lunch Club? 
Financial Donations can be made online at https://decorahucc.org/kidslunchclub/ or dropped off at 
the Decorah UCC. 
Contact Kids Lunch Club Director, Shanna Putnam dibble at decorahkidslunchclub@gmail.com for 
information regarding volunteer opportunities (packing or distributing lunches). 
 

 
 


